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The Caltech Y Celebrates Its Official Founding

February marks the official founding of the Caltech Y as a
student organization on campus. To celebrate, Y board
members and staff served several hundred slices of cake and
distributed centennial t-shirts to students, faculty, and staff.
Board members Kirk Dawson, Daniel Yoder, Rolf and Gunilla
Hastrup, Sonia Amin, and several student ExComm members
were on hand to help.
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Above, (left) Greg Fletcher, Student Activities & Community
Service Director, and Athena Castro, Executive Director,
prepare to slice the birthday cake. ~ Photo by Rolf Hastrup

Above, (left to right) Caltech Y member, Xiaomi Du,
helped Athena Castro and board member, Kirk Dawson,
hand out hundreds of slices of birthday cake.
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Left, newly installed ExComm student president, Kristie Yu,
hands out Caltech Y t-shirts.
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